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Myron Mohr 
408 1/2 W Main St 
Van Wert, OH 45891-1641 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Myron Mohr 



Nick Beeler 
1718 Rhoda Ave 
Columbus, OH 43212-1425 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Nick Beeler 



Todd Cheek 
3228 Phoenix Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45211-3566 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Ohio is in danger of being tagged with another undesirable moniker. The 
Carbon Belt. Lack of foresight now will mean repeating all the mistakes 
that brought the region the undesirable nickname we all know as the 
Rust Belt. This description connotes an area too long leaning on dirty, 
technologically backward processes that in the end will cost more to 
mitigate than any perceived benefit derived. This mifigafion will be 
paid for by guess who? That's right, the taxpayer. Another sideways tax 
increase supporting the ufilifies, fossil fuel producers, and polifical 
cronies, turned into law by decision makers presenting themselves as 
champions of lower taxes. And so, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Todd Cheek 



Joseph Michel 
8252 Montello Rd 
Independence, OH 44131-6640 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Joseph Michel 



John M Koerner 
637 Towncrest Dr 
Beavercreek, OH 45434-5889 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic poiiution 
info our air and water, 

Coai, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John M Koerner 



Charlotte Owens 
PO Box 73 
Lithopolis, OH 43136-0073 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Please do not allow our big elecfric utilities to continue using old, 
expensive, outdated and polluting power plants, just to help their 
bottom line, at the cost of the customers and our environment. These 
plants are not competitive with today's market prices for electricity, 
and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Charlotte Owens 



Paul Bing 
19612 Milan Dr 
Maple Heights, OH 44137-2326 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Bing 



Mary Pry 
4284 Wincove Dr 
Groveport, OH 43125-8926 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Pry 



Pafricia Mai in 
484 Maple Circle Dr 
Springdale, OH 45246-1510 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Patricia Mai in 



Michael Ryan 
2783 County Road 47 
Toronto, OH 43964-7815 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Ryan 



Jacob Limpf 
22687 Front St 
Curtice, OH 43412-7701 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to baii out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jacob Limpf 



Lauren Freshour 
7934 Etter Rd 
Bradford, OH 45308-9643 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Lauren Freshour 



Cynthia Piper 
4601 Lester Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44127-1117 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: Coal bailouts 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

It is a travesty for Ohio's electric companies to bail out their old 
coal plants by increasing consumer rates when they are not even 
competitive with today's market prices for electricity, and they spew 
toxic pollution info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. 
Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in 
the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

We need to enter into the 21st century and implement renewable high 
tech energy solutions, instead of being mired in 19th century coal 
burning crudity. 
We laugh that birds foul their own nests, but we have polluted the air, 
water and earth, when there were far more sophisticated solutions. 
In addition, the influence that these energy companies have on 
legislators has kept this state (and country) backwards technologically 
and befouled it's natural resources. 

Please make a difference and stand up for what is right for your state 
and the future. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Cynthia Piper 



K Clark 
1904CorwinRd 
Oregonia, OH 45054-9768 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
K Clark 



Aw May fie Id 
14180 WeygandtRd 
North Lawrence, OH 44666-9752 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Aw Mayfield 



Kimberly Selvage 
1941 County Road 228 
Ashley, OH 43003-9600 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance . 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kimberly Selvage 



Jan Hoeffler 
4649 W 227th St 
Fairview Park, OH 44126-2406 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jan Hoeffler 



Linda Paul 
408 E Schreyer PI 
Columbus, OH 43214-2214 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

i do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Paul 



Barbara Koles 
2565 Warwick Rd 
Shaker Heights, OH 44120-1331 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Koles 



Robert Niedzielski 
2560 Portsmouth Ave 
Toledo, OH 43613-4310 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Niedzielski 



Krisfin Whitaken 
5179DarryLn 
Dublin, OH 43016-4347 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury poiiution. 

Sincerely, 
Kristin Whitaken 



Lindsey Ehlers 
2223 Drex Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45212-1603 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lindsey Ehlers 



Jerry Dolcini 
308 Bellus Rd 
Hinckley, OH 44233-9310 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Jerry Dolcini 



Jonathan Cosner 
514 Slate Hollow Dr 
Powell, OH 43065-9795 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jonathan Cosner 



JeffF 
1 
Hamilton, OH 45013-4611 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
JeffF 



Phillip Kingsley 
9255 Lugabill Rd 
Bluffton, OH 45817-9503 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Phillip Kingsley 



John Copley 
5896 Townline Road 187 
New London, OH 44851 -9409 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Copley 



Caria Scheall 
6798 Riverview Rd 
Peninsula, OH 44264-9674 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity In Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Carla Scheall 



Hoi ley Ryan 
6520 Ruff Rd 
West Salem, OH 44287-8507 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ho Hey Ryan 



Katy Major 
2991 W Creek Dr 
Medina, OH 44256-5315 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Katy Major 



Mariah Branham 

Englewood, OH 45322-1734 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mariah Branham 



Laura Snyder 
1960DinaCt 
Powell, OH 43065-9020 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Laura Snyder 



C Tharp 
582 Leacrest PI E 
Westerville, OH 43081-3031 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
C Tharp 



Paul Shaia 
3122 Village Green Dr 
Westlake, OH 44145-8900 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to ball out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Shaia 



Fetica Costiana 
Tudor Vladimirescu 161 
Turnu Severin, OH 456780098 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Fetica Costiana 



Barbara Sue Scholl 
727 E 5fh Ave 
Lancaster, OH 43130-3221 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Sue Scholl 



Nicole Bolton 
14306 Athens Ave 
Lakewood, OH 44107-6008 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nicole Bolton 



Ruth Tisher 
325 Reed Rd 
Wooster, OH 44691-2137 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 
7 
Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Ruth Tisher 



Sally Small 
1842 Stratford Rd 
Delaware, OH 43015-2930 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public heaUh 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sally Small 



Katherine Blevins 
10054 Candlestick Ln 
Concord Twp, OH 44077-2122 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Katherine Blevins 



Joe Jennings 
3183DorrisAve Apt4 
Columbus, OH 43202-1958 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Joe Jennings 



Beth Doherty 
1745 Beechwood Ave NE Apt 9 
North Canton, OH 44720-8630 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Beth Doherty 



Zack Clayton 
SllORiverbirchDrN 
Columbus, OH 43229-5257 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Zack Clayton 



John Rodda 
21565 Hilliard Blvd 
Rocky River, OH 44116-3217 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
John Rodda 



Ramona Swanson 
PO Box 217 
Cortland, OH 44410-0217 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Ramona Swanson 



Jay Lee 
5650 Oak Valley Rd 
Kettering, OH 45440-2314 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Jay Lee 



Timothy Thome 
7313BeecherRdSW 
Pataskala, OH 43062-7425 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Timothy Thome 



M B 
POBox 
C, OH 44824-0572 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
MB 



Andrew Nieto 
8093 Village Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45242-4315 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Andrew Nieto 



Kenneth Carolus 
7429 Montgomery Rd Apt 305 
Cincinnati, OH 45236-4151 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kenneth Carolus 



Joy Skeel 
940 Bexley Dr 
Perrysburg, OH 43551-2964 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water and are abusive to those who work with coal as 
well as all of us who have to breathe in the results of coal buming. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Obviously excessive greed is at play - as usual - with many large 
businesses! It is time that the electric utilities shape up and 
attempt to be decent citizens of this country and our planet! 

Sincerely, 
Joy Skeel 



Gary Black 
5111 Forest Rd 
Mentor, OH 44060-1342 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Gary Black 



Robert Fedyski 

OH 45701-9664 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Fedyski 



Kai Shannon Zacharias 
678 Deer Run Tri 
Lebanon, OH 45036-9400 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kai Shannon Zacharias 



T. Chupp 
fchupp@zoomtown.com 
Wyoming, OH 45215-2053 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
T. Chupp 

mailto:fchupp@zoomtown.com


Connie Hufson 
452 N Buckeye St Apt 2 
Wooster, OH 44691-6210 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Connie Hufson 



Mary Thoma 
326 Spirea Dr 
Dayton, OH 45419-3541 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

People's lives and health are more important than the filthy coal 
plants. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Thoma 



Loretta Myers 
PO Box 86 
Hebron, OH 43025-0086 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

AEP is my supplier here in Hebron, Ohio. My electric bill has 
practically tripled over the last few years even though I use less 
elecfric. AEP should not be allowed any more rate hikes to keep these 
places open! I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to 
bail out their old coal plants on 
my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's market prices 
for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to ball out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that. In addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Loretta Myers 



Daniel Washburn 
210 S Lincoln Ave Apt A 
Bamesville, OH 43713-1348 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel Washburn 



Diambu Smith 
8IOTrevittCfr 
Euclid, OH 44143-2423 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Diambu Smith 



Pafricia Kuntz 
57IITaraHillDr 
Dublin, OH 43017-3043 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Patricia Kuntz 



Ken Gratz 
103 N Broadway St 
Columbus Grove, OH 45830-1202 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ken Gratz 



Deborah Latham 
6754 Smith Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44130-2661 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Deborah Latham 



Todd Novacek 
730 N 7th St Apt 304 
Steubenville, OH 43952-1784 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Todd Novacek 



Jonathan Slaughter 
851 S Cassingham Rd 
Bexley, OH 43209-2436 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jonathan Slaughter 



M Siske 
6935 Peters Pike 
Dayton, OH 45414-2115 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
M Siske 



Nyssa Darter 
3626 Barberry Ave 
Cincinnafi, OH 45207-1302 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nyssa Darter 



Lynda Hyde 
176 Walker St 
Tiffin, OH 44883-3144 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Lynda Hyde 



James Fronk 
2134 0akmountRd 
Columbus, OH 43221-1230 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
James Fronk 



Keith Culley 
3288 Ebersole Rd 
Springfield, OH 45502-8423 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Keith Culley 



Richard Boyce 
7061 Grantham Way 
Cincinnati, OH 45230-2129 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Boyce 



Erin Mc Donald RVT 
40 Byers Ave Apt 1 
Akron, OH 44302-1312 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Erin Mc Donald RVT 



Kathryn Hanratty 
9059 Auburn Rd 
Chardon, OH 44024-9639 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Please do NOT support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out 
their old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathryn Hanratty 



Gerald Mahoney 
3415 E 75th St 
Cleveland, OH 44127-2013 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
On coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Gerald Mahoney 



Constance Witt 
PO Box 370 
Columbiana, OH 44408-0370 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Constance Witt 



Loretta Momenee 
4077 Wilmington Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44121-2617 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's elecfric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Loretta Momenee 



Dwight Roark 
2038 Earlwood Ct 
Cincinnati, OH 45238-1823 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Along with others I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt 
to bail out their old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not 
competitive with today's market prices for electricity, and they spew 
foxic pollution into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Protect health, do not give corporate welfare. 

Sincerely, 
Dwight Roark 



Paul Dyer 
46 Northridge Rd 
Columbus, OH 43214-3324 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Dyer 



Kathleen Jennings 
102 Barbara Ave 
Steubenville, OH 43952-4390 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathleen Jennings 



Neil Roth 
1250 Herberich Ave 
Akron, OH 44301-2227 

-Jul-29,-2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Neil Roth 



Glenwood Brown II 
116 E Cornelia St 
Hicksville, OH 43526-1106 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I want my great-grandchildren to breath cleaner air than we have to 
breather! 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to ball out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Glenwood Brown II 



David Hoehnen 
750 Robley Ln 
Gates Mills, OH 44040-9610 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Ohio's electric utilities' are attempting to bail out their old, 
inefficient coal plants on my dime. I refuse to pay more for dirty air, 
contaminated water and sick Ohioans. 

Generating energy from coal is threatening our planet and our health. 
Ohio's heavy reliance on coal must be curtailed at every reasonable 
opportunity. This is one of them. 

Sincerely, 
David Hoehnen 



Marsha Shehy 
9955 Youngstown Pittsburgh Rd 
New Middletown, OH 44442-8760 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marsha Shehy 



William Davis 
7231HardwickePl 
Dayton, OH 45414-2235 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
William Davis 



Patty Ridenour 
301 Claranna Ave 
Dayton, OH 45419-1739 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Why do you continue to drag Ohio BACKWARDS, Mr. Kasich? I can't help 
but think that you are right there, as comfortable as can be, in the 
deep, cushy pockets of the obscenely wealthy, as almost all 
Rethuglicans are right now. 

Please DO NOT sell out Ohio to the highest bidder. You owe your fellow 
citizens more respect than that. 

Sincerely, 
Patty Ridenour 



Warren Whitaker 
424 Clearview Rd 
Chillicothe, OH 45601-9415 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Warren Whitaker 



Joshua Morgan 
2057 Fawn Ln 
Batavia, OH 45103-9437 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to ball out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Joshua Morgan 



Madeline Shaw 
1213 Leicester PI 
Columbus, OH 43235-2181 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to ball out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

YOU SHOULD SEE ALL THE WIND FARMS IN TEXAS, COLORADO, AND CALIFOimM.. 
WHY WOULD YOU NOT WANT MORE INVESTMENT IN SUCH RENEWABLE FACILITIES IN 
OHIO!!!!!! 

Sincerely, 
Madeline Shaw 



Isabel Kopp 
11626 Garfield Rd. 
Hiram, OH 44234-0161 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Mr Kasich, what goes around, comes around. 

Sincerely, 
Isabel Kopp 



Teresa Bell 
44 Central Blvd 
Norwalk, OH 44857-1632 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Teresa Bell 



Suzanne Lentz 
448 E Tompkins St 
Columbus, OH 43202-2737 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Suzanne Lentz 



Michael Markic 
10608 Parkhurst Dr 
Cleveland, OH 44111-3658 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Markic 



Patricia Mackura 
1338 Winston Rd 
South Euclid, OH 44121 -2516 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Patricia Mackura 



Don Sylvester 
120FreemanCf Apt C 
South Point, OH 45680-8021 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Don Sylvester 



Ron Kichton 
2640 Christine Ln 
Youngstown, OH 44511 -2019 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Ron Kichton 



Margie Geeb 
964 Dayton St 
Chillicothe, OH 45601-2812 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Margie Geeb 



Sharon Morgan 
12 W 66th St 
Cincinnati, OH 45216-1948 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sharon Morgan 



Judy Schomaker 
5950 Linworth Rd 
Worthington, OH 43085-3361 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Judy Schomaker 



Rick Schomaker 
5950 Linworth Rd 
Worthington, OH 43085-3361 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soOt, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Rick Schomaker 



Maryann Kafer 
1135 Harrison Ave 
Columbus, OH 43201-3375 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Maryann Kafer 



Tracy Lyons 
2540 Pearl Rd 
Medina, OH 44256-7622 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Tracy Lyons 



Kathleen Kopp 

OH 43202-2209 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathleen Kopp 



Robert Dubovec 
9067 Old Meadow Dr 
Chagrin Falls, OH 44023-1649 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Dubovec 



Barbara Brothers 
2304 5fii Ave 
Youngstown, OH 44504-1844 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of frie worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coai plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Brothers 



Keary Missler 
6348 Amston Dr 
Dublin, OH 43017-1705 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Keary Missler 



Chris Campbell 
173 State Route 137 
Winchester, OH 45697-9481 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our afr and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Chris Campbell 



Gail Russell 
13262 Hartford Rd 
Sunbury, OH 43074-8967 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gail Russell 



Nancy Fox 
13921 Easton St NE 
Alliance, OH 44601-8113 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nancy Fox 



Harvey Hanna 
2916 Collingwood Blvd 
Toledo, OH 43610-1449 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Harvey Hanna 



Samantha Miller 
3435 Telford St 
Cincinnafi, OH 45220-1645 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Samantha Miller 



Kenneth Kinder 
299 Ainsworth Ave 
Gahanna, OH 43230-1601 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Kenneth Kinder 



Robert Caldwell 
4095 Timberly Dr 
Dayton, OH 45440-3948 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out thefr 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Caldwell 



Marcus Ketcha 
8117 Fontaine Ct 
Cincinnafi, OH 45236-2303 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marcus Ketcha 



Susanna Clason 
9797 Troon Ct 
Blue Ash, OH 45241-3349 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Susanna Clason 



Michael Hall 
2132 Tafer Ridge Rd 
West Union, OH 45693-9730 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Hall 



Margaret Hoff 
703 E Walnut St 
West Union, OH 45693-1554 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
info our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Margaret Hoff 



Yvonne Johnson 
20409 Arrington Rd 
Utica, OH 43080-9686 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that. In addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Yvonne Johnson 



Ellen Adler 
6109 Shadow Lake Dr 
Toledo, OH 43623-2587 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ellen Adler 



Mary Mason 
2035 Harcourt Estates Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45244-2674 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Mason 



Lois Nelson 
5913 Brown Rd 
Oxford, OH 45056-8840 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utifities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lois Nelson 



Cindi Hackett 
396 Mathews Rd 
Youngstown, OH 44512-3023 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Cindi Hackett 



Sandra Tyson 
871 Canyon Trl 
Akron, OH 44303-2401 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Sandra Tyson 



Robert Vysther 
9471 Saddlebrook Ln Apt 2c 
Miamisburg, OH 45342-5515 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Vysther 



Carolyn Milter 
13705 Shaker Blvd Apt 7a 
Cleveland, OH 44120-1507 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

I am a native of West Virginia and love that beautiful mountain state. 
I am distressed at the ravages of mountain fop removal in WV. This is 
another reason that I support our nation's turn towards clean, 
sustainable energy and greater conservation. 

Sincerely, 
Carolyn Milter 



Rachel Eaton 
222 N Main St 
Oberiin, OH 44074-1120 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants. These plants are not competifive with today's market 
prices for elecfricity, and they put toxic pollufion into our air and 
water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. Even if we 
cannot switch to exclusively renewable sources of energy, biomass fuels 
provide a much better and cleaner option than coal. 

Sincerely, 
Rachel Eaton 



Drew Dyer 
222 W Main St 
West Lafayette, OH 43845-1104 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Drew Dyer 



Robin Bowman 
802 W Melrose Ave Apt 402 
Findlay, OH 45840-2867 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robin Bowman 



Veronica R. Koch 
1805 Timmonds Ave 
Portsmouth, OH 45662-3121 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Veronica R. Koch 



Anne Kodish 
809 Sheffield Ave NE 
Massillon, OH 44646-4443 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Anne Kodish 



Jacques Zakin 
5735 Newbank Cfr 
Dublin, OH 43017-3535 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jacques Zakin 



Lori Sprosty 
85 S Main St 
Oberiin, OH 44074-1603 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Lori Sprosty 



Jane Darrow 
8960 Village Ct 
Olmsted Falls, OH 44138-3751 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jane Darrow 



Christine Purves 
700 Maple Crest Ct 
Bluffton, OH 45817-8552 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Christine Purves 



Charles Holmes 
505 Pamela Dr 
Oxford, OH 45056-2548 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Charles Holmes 



Fran Teres i 
7979 State St 
Garrettsville, OH 44231-1020 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Fran Teres i 



Lisa Witham 
5980 Marine Pkwy Apt Dl 17 
Mentor ON The Lake, OH 44060-
2891 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lisa Witham 



Gene Ammarell 
187 N Congress St 
Athens, OH 45701-1625 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gene Ammarell 



Richard Eash 
1678 ClearbrookRdNW 
Massillon, OH 44646-2873 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Eash 



Amanda Fisher 
6017 Heritage Lakes Dr 
Hilliard, OH 43026-7629 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Amanda Fisher 



Linda Crump 
42 S Weyant Ave 
Columbus, OH 43213-1637 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Crump 



Adam Savett 
31760 WoodsdaleLn 
Solon, OH 44139-1325 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Thank you for your fime and consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Adam Savett 



Cynthia Hammond 
PO Box 659 
Danville, OH 43014-6659 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Cynthia Hammond 



Dan Doepker 
4253 S Township Road 151 
Tiffin, OH 44883-8964 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dan Doepker 



Calvin Cole 
7241 Citrus RdNW 
Waynesburg, OH 44688-9343 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Save the planet!! 

Sincerely, 
Calvin Cole 



Les Bossinas 
12338 HillcrestDr 
Chesterland, OH 44026-2313 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public heahh 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Les Bossinas 



Kent Scott 
5137 Emerson Rd 
Madison, OH 44057-9514 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Kent Scott 



Ann Griffen 
134 Buttles Ave 
Columbus, OH 43215-1401 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ann Griffen 



Cydny Heimovitz 
1536BiIfmoreRd 
Lyndhurst, OH 44124-2831 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out thefr 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Cydny Heimovitz 



Patricia Wakeman 
9 Locust Hill Rd 
Cincinnafi, OH 45245-3113 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Pafricia Wakeman 



Dale Makay 

Vermilion, OH 44089-2614 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dale Makay 



Steven Springer 
11421 AppletonDr 
Cleveland, OH 44130-4279 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Steven Springer 



Lynn Bozich Shetzer 
2625 Aylesbury St NW 
North Canton, OH 44720-4593 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Lynn Bozich Shetzer 



Wendy Worth 
3980SilvanerDr 
Columbus, OH 43230-641! 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
info Our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Wendy Worth 



Pam Clark 
12173 Graham Dr 
Orient, OH 43146-9112 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Pam Clark 



Adeline Roberts 
7994 Worthington Park Dr 
Sfrongsville, OH 44149-1545 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Adeline Roberts 



Barbara Mc Conaghy 
7075 Faulkner Way 
Dublin, OH 43017-1038 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Mc Conaghy 



Ryan Yanchar 
7852 Debonaire Dr 
Mentor, OH 44060-5342 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ryan Yanchar 



Julie Viergutz 
5227 Daleside Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44134-1101 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Julie Viergutz 



Scott Robins 
2302 South Ave 
Toledo, OH 43609-1609 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Scott Robins 



Bonnie Venters 
1310 Hemmingway Dr 
Fairbom, OH 45324-9455 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
intoour air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Bonnie Venters 



Jennifer Wiest 
254 N Sandusky St 
Delaware, OH 43015-1632 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jennifer Wiest 



Ellen Daniels 
12818 North Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44111-4561 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Ellen Daniels 



Victoria Gullickson 
6609 Refugee Rd SW 
Etna, OH 43062-8625 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Victoria Gullickson 



Gerfrude Waller 
10635 Maumee Western Rd 
Swanton, OH 43558-9681 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

i do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gerfrude Waller 



Holly Heighberger 
12890 W Linden Ln 
Cleveland, OH 44130-5815 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Holly Heighberger 



Karen Hughes 
1055 Northridge Rd 
Columbus, OH 43224-2739 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Karen Hughes 



Richard Csorba 
904 Bristol Ln 
Streetsboro, OH 44241-4870 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Csorba 



Rodney Mathison 
550 E 4th St 
Delphos, OH 45833-1503 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Rodney Mathison 



Mafhew Gallo 
2879 Danielle Dr 
Westlake, OH 44145-4759 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Mathew Gallo 



Pam Leonard 
19499 Coshocton Rd 
Mount Vernon, OH 43050-8275 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

J.do,notsuppoxtOhio!s^elecfriaufilifies'.attempt-to-bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Pam Leonard 



B ronton McCoy 
360 Dorchester Rd 
Akron, OH 44320-1352 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coat 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Brenton McCoy 



Paul Ravenscraft 
171 Wedgewood Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45217-1927 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Ravenscraft 



ALAN DICKIE 
26894 Frederick Ave 
Columbia Station, OH 44028-9804 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
ALAN DICKIE 



David Cohen 
89 S Stanwood Rd 
Columbus, OH 43209-1872 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
David Cohen 



Mary Jones 
7588 East Wat Rd 
Columbus, OH 43221 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Jones 



Carol Triefler 
1577 Algiers Dr 
Cleveland, OH 44124-3323 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Carol Triefler 



Michael Webb 
1805 Yellow Pne 
Amelia, OH 45102-2813 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Webb 



Carolyn C Stroombeek" 
5824 Abiding Way 
Madison, OH 44057-2404 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Ldo.not5upportOhio's.eIecfric-ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon^ soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Carolyn C Stroombeek' 



Tammy Simkins 
881 W Fairview St 
Chillicothe, OH 45601-1302 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Tammy Simkins 



Catherine Sindelar 
1200 Michigan Ave Apt 105 
Columbus, OH 43201-3393 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today*s market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Catherine Sindelar 



Hardress J. Waller, Phd 
10635 Maumee Western Rd 
Swanton, OH 43558-9681 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Hardress J. Waller, Phd 



James Smith 
7137MarcellineCt 
CJeyfiJantUOH 44J25-1112 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
James Smith 



Greg Nielson 
19194 Hunt Rd 
Sfrongsville, OH 44136-8345 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Greg Nielson 



Frank Davis III 
13560 Cinnamon Lane Ave NW 
Mogadore, OH 44260-9200 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Frank Davis III 



Kathleen Baka 
9174 Regency Woods Dr 
Kirtland, OH 44094-9381 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathleen Baka 



Jennifer Robinson 
16 Dover Rd 
Springfield, OH 45504-UOl 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jennifer Robinson 



Kathleen Faist 
429 E 2nd St 
Delphos, OH 45833-1706 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic poiiution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathleen Faist 



Jennifer Robinson 
16 Dover Rd 
Springfield, OH 45504-1101 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jennifer Robinson 



Karen Payne 
7576 Staley Rd 
Orwell, OH 44076-9336 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Karen Payne 



Mary Saunders 
1874 Park PI 
Fairfield, OH 45014-4978 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Saunders 



Lisa Pace 
2067b Higby Dr 
Stow, OH 44224-1483 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lisa Pace 



Denise Nutt 
6456 Old Church Way 
Reynoldsburg, OH 43068-431! 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Denise Nutt 



Linda Beckman 
9007 Bindley Mounts Rd 
Blanchester, OH 45107-8405 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Beckman 



wendy russell 
129 Glen Cfr 
Worthington, OH 43085-4007 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
wendy russell 



David Burwasser 
333 W College St 
Oberiin, OH 44074-1412 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

It's a classic case of darwinism for the poor and welfare for 
corporations. 

Sincerely, 
David Burwasser 



Adelaide Schaaf 
10803 Lake Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44102-1271 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Everything after this first paragraph is a 'canned' message. But THIS 
paragraph is all me, Adelaide D. Schaaf, a life-long resident of 
Cuyahoga County ~ and an inveterate voter. Here's what I think about 
you and your Republican act to make the entire population of Ohio pay 
to keep old, increasingly dirty, increasingly polluting, increasingly 
deadly coal-powered electric plants going; At the cost of the lives of 
who-knows-how-many ordinary Ohioans, you and your lot have, once again, 
benefitted the wealthy. Congratulafions. The people you've benefitted 
are, like yourself, ones who have enough money to be able to live far 
away from the polluting effects of these spewing coal plants. For the 
rest of us, the act you've gotten passed is no different than making US 
pay to become diseased and disabled. Ebola is a virus, an air-borne 
virus, in its way no different than the lung diseases caused by 
air-borne coal pollution. What you've done with this act is no 
different, really, than saying to Ohioans "Here's a really deadly 
disease. What we demand of you, now, is that you pay these few really, 
really rich guys so that they can deliver this deadly disease to you. 
Now, that's fair, isn't it?" The answer to which, of course, is 
"No, it's NOT fafr. It's not fafr and it's not right and it's not 
the best thing for Ohio families and the Ohio economy, not now and not 
going forward into the fumre." Sacrificing the health of the 
many to the benefit of the few is not just immoral, ifs economically 
foolish. 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Adelaide Schaaf 



Jacqueline Nelson 
1246 Clarendon Ave SW# 2 
Canton, OH 44710-2121 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jacqueline Nelson 



Daniel Baer 
45 Kenyon Brook Dr 
Worthington, OH 43085-3629 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel Baer 



Brian Henke 
27919 Knickerbocker Rd 
Bay Village, OH 44140-2152 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Brian Henke 



Drew Harbin 

OH 45248-4134 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible Is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Drew Harbin 


